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LYNCH WELL DRILLING, INC,

173 SW Tustenuggee Ave
Lake City, FI, 32025
Phone 386-752-6677

Fax 186-752-1477
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_ Building Perrnit ¥ . Owner's Name %@éﬂ W

Well Depth ‘QZ Ft.  Casing mcmhég@a Watet Level ﬁjﬂ_m
Casing Size 4inchSteel  Pump Installation  Deep Well Submersible

Pump Make M@%ﬁ:ﬁ Pump Model 20.5 K/ﬁ_fﬁ_ |
System Pressure (PSI) ____ On ﬁQM o _\m Average Pressure _;S_—Q

Pumping 8ystem GPM at average pressure and pumping level _&Q __(GPM)
Make D,f:’ _] —

Tank Installation [Bladde 7
Maodel Ze

Tank Draw-down per cycle at system pressure ‘5;{ ? ,_{ . gallons

I HEREBY VERTIFY THA'YT THIS WATER WELL SYSTEM HAS BEEN
INSTALLED AS PER THE ABOVE INFORMATION,

Linda Newcomb

Prons Name

2609 /Ci/ 3 C’/ J0/3

License Number Dat



Per my recent conversation with Mr. Troy Crews please find enclosed my
application and application fee of $15.00 for a permit for a steel storage
building with a bathroom.

Please call if you have any questions or need any additional information.

My current residence is in Tampa please call when permit is ready for
pickup so | can arrange to take off work to pick up.

Thank you,

Clinton H Simmons Jr (813) 918-4704 or Teresa Simmons (813) 918-4523




Columbia County, Florida
Planning & Zoning Department

®
| Review of Building Permit for compliance with
| the County’s Comprehensive Plan and

| Land Development Regulations

29 October 2013

Clinton Simmons, Jr.
3003 Cale Lane
Tampa, FL 33614

/

RE:  Steel Storage Building, Permit Application 13 10—52/ /

/
Dear Mr. Simmons:

The property for the above referenced building )aermit application is located in an Agriculture-3 (A-3)
zoning district. In accordance with the Columbia County Land Development Regulations (LDR’s), the
required front setback is 30 feet from the freht property line, 25 feet from the side property lines and
25 feet from the rear property line. The sife plan submitted with the application shows 22 feet from the
north property line and X3feet from the gouth property line. Due to the size of the building a variance
will have to be approved\by the Board of Adjustment. Variances require a public hearing before the
Board of Adjustment and\there is a $750.00 fee involved. I have enclosed an application for your
convenience.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 386.754.7119.

Raised She plo- il gomelhe Ruldsy

Sincerely,

Brian L. Kepner
Land Development Regulation Administrator,
County Planner

Enclosure




